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April 22, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We referred to the following updates during the two parent Zoom feedback sessions this week: 

 

 Current Revised Quarantine Guidelines (Brewerton El. uses the Onondaga County DOH Guidelines): 

 Oswego County DOH Revised Quarantine Guidelines:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rCPmcXMgVNa_AlepHC2Denwn9GdFnz1W/view?usp=sharing  

 Onondaga County DOH Revised Quarantine Guidelines:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M-Sek58NM9HzyLsfK0MMvaLE6LjSSNwo/view?usp=sharing  

 

 NYS Guidelines for End of The Year Celebrations we must comply with: 

 Revised NYS Guidelines for Events/Celebrations: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UAGvGTI-3GkuFdpEP_zJd8xYsJH0WJK8/view?usp=sharing.  

 April 16 PVM HS Parent/Guardian Letter: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mZJIt16AHvlnzuH9fdtoLvU3egBlz5FV/view?usp=sharing  

 

 Cafeterias:  We are utilizing approved barriers in the cafeterias and students will obviously remove their 

masks when they eat.  They will be seated at an appropriate distance in the cafeterias, and as mentioned, 

we purchased more than enough barriers.  

 

 Limited Service Laboratory (LSL) Update: 

The District has applied for a LSL certificate and are waiting to get confirmation that we have been 

approved so we can provide COVID-19 tests to our students at no charge to their parents/guardians. 

As you can see from the NYS Guidelines, COVID-19 testing and/or proof of being fully vaccinated is 

a NYS requirement for some of the options. There is a cost to the District each time a rapid COVID-

19 test is administered, so we are limiting the use of the rapid COVID-19 tests for large-scale events. 

Please understand, these are not the Central Square Central School District’s rules, however, 

we are required by NYS to follow these mandated protocols. When we are officially approved, we 

will notify all parents/guardians. For more information on Limited Service Laboratories, click the 

following link, https://www.wadsworth.org/regulatory/clep/limited-service-lab-certs.  

 

We will continue to provide parents/guardians with updates as we get them.  As always, thank you for your 

attention to this. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  
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